EYFS Curriculum Overview 2019/20

This is me!
Autumn 1

In the dark
Autumn 2

Amazing
Expeditions
Spring 1
How shall we get
there?

Once upon a time
Spring 2

Changes
Summer 1

Splash!
Summer 2

FS0

Who is in my
family?

Night or day?

Who’s been eating
my porridge?

Who lives at the
farm?

What’s on the
washing line?

Suggested Texts

So much
All about Alice
Non fiction: families

Owl babies
Wow said the owl
Non fiction: night and
day animals

The train ride
Journey home from
grandpas

The three bears
The magic porridge pot

Dora’s Eggs
On the farm
I love animals
Pig in the pond

Washing line
Monday is washing day
Various ‘washing day’
books

FS1

Where do I live and
who helps me?

How can I get to
the moon?

What will we see on Who will help me
safari?
bake this bread?

How many legs?

Who lives under the
sea?

Suggested Texts

The tiger who came to
tea
The three little pigs
This is our house
Let’s build a house
On the way home

Whatever next?
Man on the moon
Toys in space
The way back home

Walking through the
jungle
Handa’s surprise

The little red hen
Rosie’s Walk
Hooray for bread

Yucky worms
The weaver
Lucy ladybird
Bug hotel
The very busy spider

Twinkle twinkle squiglet
pig
Hooray for fish
Rainbow fish
A hole in the bottom of
the sea

FS2

Do you remember?

When do we have
fireworks?

Whose is that
footprint?

Is there a dragon in
this book?

Why does my apple
have a pip?

Does X mark the
spot?

Suggested Texts

Paper dolls
Marvellous me
What makes me a me?
The name jar
Only one you
PM reading books –
Me, Mum, Dad

My world, your world
Hello World
Welcome to our world
The nutcracker

There’s a t-rex in town
If I had a dinosaur
Non fiction eg. Life on
Earth: Dinosaurs
Prehistoric Actual size,
dinosaur bones
Reading level – pig on a
dig

There is no dragon in
this story?

The tiny seed
Oliver’s fruit salad
Oliver’s vegatables
Eddie’s garden

The pirates next door
Pirates love underpants
Can you catch a
mermaid?
The singing mermaid
Reading level: RWI red
hat Rob and black hat
Bob

Include fiction, nonfiction and poetry

Include fiction, nonfiction and poetry

Include fiction, nonfiction and poetry

Non fiction: festivals

Traditional stories
mentioned in the book
including hansel and
Gretel, goldilocks

